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HIGHLAND PARK SHOOTING  

CHICAGO – In September 2019, ISP received a Clear and Present Danger report on the subject 

from the Highland Park Police Department. The report was related to threats the subject made 

against his family. There were no arrests made in the September 2019 incident and no one, 

including family, was willing to move forward on a complaint nor did they subsequently provide 

information on threats or mental health that would have allowed law enforcement to take additional 

action.  Additionally, no Firearms Restraining Order was filed, nor any order of protection. 

  

At that time of the September 2019 incident, the subject did not have a FOID card to revoke or a 

pending FOID application to deny. Once this determination was made, Illinois State Police 

involvement with the matter was concluded. 

  

Then, in December of 2019, at the age of 19, the individual applied for a FOID card. The subject 

was under 21 and the application was sponsored by the subject’s father. Therefore, at the time of 

FOID application review in January of 2020, there was insufficient basis to establish a clear and 

present danger and deny the FOID application.  
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